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Plasma Field Therapy:  
 
This 9m field radius addresses the entire body in a non-invasive approach. It not only 
targets the pathogenic microorganisms but helps bring the entire body to a level of 
homeostasis – strengthening the immune system, detoxing, cleaning the organs, increasing 
vital force, reducing stress/inflammation and creating an ideal non-acid environment 
inside and outside of the body for optimal health and beneficial change. The spectrum of 
plasma frequencies encountered will act on the physical, emotional, mental and higher 
bodies of the patient and help to balance and correct any deviations to recreate a fully 
charged and healthful state, restoring perfect charge distribution and compression in the 
cells, DNA, organs and organisms. We use a precise quantum generator to deliver 
frequencies safely to your entire body at the deepest cellular level. 
 



Plasma Field Therapy:  
 
As with any balancing system that uses plasmas, people also experience the healing at the 
emotional and higher levels, enabling a personal evolution to occur at the same time as just 
the easing of perhaps physical symptoms. Since dis-ease originates from disquiet in the 
emotional or mental, or higher, bodies then we see that even the causes are usually 
resolved. Coherent wave forms and charge distribution are fractal and so the effects are 
compressed right through the biological system. 
 



Plasma Field Therapy:  
 
We experience life as a reflection of our natural frequency and state of being, and so as 
these are modified and balanced by exposure to plasmatic fields people find that their 
circumstances and relationships also improve. This is in fact perhaps the most significant 
experience that we can have. We learn what it means to be creators of our reality, and how 
to be better stewards of ourselves.  Many have experienced very strong re-balancing after 
just a few 30min sessions, including helping the body to fully process the conditions of 
cancer. Pathogens, microbes, cancers simply can't co-exist in a body which has had its 
natural harmonics and bio-energy charge densities restored to optimum levels. 
 



Plasma Systems & Plasma Products Overview 
 
Functions and Protocol Modes include: Cancers, Tumors, Morgellons, Lyme, 

Biofeedback, Terrain/Detox, Pests & Molds, Microorganisms, Viruses, 
Bacteria, and much more (with over 40,000 programs available). 



PLASMA GENERATOR 



PLASMA THERAPHI 



Keshe Plasma Chamber 
Plasma Avatar Bed 



Keshe GANZ 

Keshe Plasma Pain Pen 
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